



October 18, 2016

Honorable Members of the West Allis Common Council City Hall West Allis, Wisconsin

Dear Council Members:

I am herewith reappointing Mrs. Deborah Tiegs as a member of the West Allis Commission on Aging. Her three-year term will expire on November 1, 2019.

Mrs. Tiegs is a long-term West Allis resident, spanning childhood, adolescence and a majority of her adult life. She is married to Mark, and they reside at 2521 South 98th Street. Mrs. Tiegs graduated from Winona State University with a Marketing Degree.

As a caregiver for three relatives for many years, she feels she can functionally contribute to this committee. She served as a Lifestyle volunteer for eight years at Layton Terrace Retirement Community.

Your confirmation of this reappointment will be appreciated by the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Dan Devine,

Van Joing

Mayor

DD:jfw MYR\CMTES\T.AGING